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Educate Together  -   
Equality-Based Schools 

Thursday 28th September:  Parent 
Coffee Morning.  These informal        
get-to-know-you events are being held 
every Thursday in September.  Venue:  
upstairs, in the school library.  Time:  
8.55am-9.30am.  All are welcome! 

 

Parent Teacher Association (PTA )
Meeting 

This Thursday, 28th September 

7pm, at the school 

All are welcome! 
(And the PTA’s annual general meeting will 

be held next month.  Details to follow.) 

——— 

Invitation to our ‘Open Classroom’ 
event:   

 
You are invited to spend some time with 
your child’s class during our annual 
Open Classroom event.  This is a short, 
informal event for available parents & 
guardians. 
 
Thursday 5th October:  1.00pm-
1.30pm, Junior Infants. 
 
Friday 6th October:   
12.45pm-1.15pm, Senior Infants, 1st 
class and our Special Classes.   
1.15pm - 1.45pm, 2nd & 3rd classes.  
1.45pm-2.15pm, 4th, 5th & 6th classes. 
 
Normal school times for the children.  
(If collecting your child early, let the 
teacher know.) 
 
As always, parking near the school is 
very limited.  Try parking away from 
the school and walking the last few 
hundred metres.  Don’t park in a way 
that would obstruct school buses.  
(Buses begin arriving at 2pm.) 

Information Meeting, Wednesday 

11th October, 1.00pm-1.25pm:     

Parents and Guardians of the new    

Junior Infants are invited to attend a 

short information meeting with 

Muireann, Lizzie and Raymond.     

(Daily routine in the infant classroom, 

lunches, clothing & footwear, home-

work, learning to read, etc. )   

The Junior Infants will be supervised by 

other staff during this meeting. 

 

Lost & Found 
Please write your child’s name and   
surname on the labels of their sweaters 
and coats.  Our lost & found box is    
already full!  (It is located on the hall-
way by 4nd Class, inside the green     
pedestrian gates.)  

 

School Secretary:  Please note that 

the school’s secretary is not contactable 

via Class Dojo.  Please phone or email      

instead.  Thank you.   

Bangs to the head:  please stay alert 

to the potential seriousness of all Head 

Injuries.  Remember to monitor the 

child after a bump or fall at school.  

(See above graphic.)   


